
 

 

 

 

 

The day began with a call to welcome a new beginning, holding nothing back 
and daring to take risks with courage. 

With heartfelt gratitude for the committee’s dedication, we reflected on the 
document “The Spirituality of the Sisters of the Cross,” making a sincere effort 
to understand its rich and profound aspects. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The journey of discernment continues, stirring within us a call to listen more 
attentively and respond with greater depth, individually and as a community. 
Like the slow churning of cream to yield its richest essence, our process requires 
patience, persistence, and an open heart willing to “let go” and “let in.” 

Change is not merely about reaching a destination but about allowing 
ourselves to be shaped along the way. Soon, we will find ourselves at home in 
a new rhythm, attuned to the Spirit’s movement within and among us. 

We move forward with confidence, strengthened by your prayers and support. 
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